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The Formentera Department of Island Services announces that from tomorrow children’s parks
across the island will reopen in line with safety protocol published in the Balearic gazette as part
of an order, 4/2020, issued by the regional premiere.

  

Per the order, the Consell de Formentera will remove the barriers that restricted access to parks
tomorrow. Municipal crews are performing a targeted cleaning of the areas today.

  

Two daily cleanings —in the morning and afternoon, per the order— have additionally been
scheduled going forward, with instructions to focus particular attention on high touch surfaces.

  

Signs have gone up advising islanders of the main Covid-19 preventive measures, emphasising
hand washing, respiratory hygiene and physical distancing.
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